
HRHA policies regarding the
Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19) 

Effective March 16, 2020

HRHA will NOT be processing

new applications for housing

assistance or move-ins at this

time. We will notify the public

when applications and move-ins

resume. 

The main office will not be

open to the public and will only

allow HRHA clients to drop off

or sign documents. No in person

meetings will be held.

Work orders will only be

completed if life or safety

issue. 

Updates to HRHA Operations 

Questions & Contact - Main Office: 540-434-7386

Commerce Village Interim Manager 

Christa Good: 540 - 615 - 5557

sandra@harrisonburgrha.com 

Commerce

Village

March 16,

2020

Wash hands for at least 20

seconds with soap, use hand

sanitizer with at least 60%

alcohol.

Avoid touching your face. 
Symptoms include fever, cough,

and shortness of breath.

PLEASE seek out medical help

if you have these symptoms and

isolate yourself.

What should you do?

THIS OFFICE IS CLOSED

UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE

Up to date information at 
www.harrisonburgrha.com/

covid19


